November 24, 1651
52, Rue da Naples
BRUXEZLLES

2 Mr. George S. Messersmith,
7/ Genova Li,
S Mexico, D.F.

Dear George:

At Mr., Brosens' request I am forwarding to you
herewith copy of a memorandum which he sent to me by Fr,
Colinet, and which is in part a reply to the note written
by you in New York,

In the accompanying letter, Fr. Brosens refers
also to a letter from you to him, dated September <Oth,
giving an excellent analysis of the situation., I believe
that I have not received a copy of that letter and would
appreciate your sending me one,

As 1 do not wish te delay the forwarding of the
enclosed memorandum, I shall not write you morm to-day. I
fiound your two very interesting letters of November 1lOth on
my arrival here, Wednesday night, and I received yesterday

your kind message on my birthday for which many thanks,

Cordially yours,

D.N.Heineman




